
 

COUNCILMEMBER      
AL AUSTIN II 
INVITES YOU TO THE 

8TH DISTRICT COMMUNITY 
BUDGET MEETING 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 13, 2015 
6:30 P.M. TO 8:00 P.M. 

Expo Arts Center 
4321 Atlantic Avenue 

 
 
Please come to learn more about the proposed Long Beach City 

budget for fiscal year 2016 including: 

 How the $427 million general fund will be used. 

 What could be done with the $11.7 million surplus. 

 Ongoing and future 8th district projects. 

 Provide input on what services are important to you. 

For more information: 

Call: (562)570-6685   Email: District8@longbeach.gov 


